
                  
                 
                10 June 2010 
 
HAF/IMIO (FOIA) 
1000 Air Force Pentagon 
Washington DC 20330-0100 
 
 
Mr. Jed Margolin 
1981 Empire Rd 
Reno NV 89521-7430 
 
Dear Mr. Margolin 
 
 This is in response to your April 26, 2010, Freedom of Information Act request for 
information relating to the use of Synthetic Vision and various U.S. Patents. 
 
 The Office of The General Counsel, Intellectual Property Office conducted a proper 
search for records relating to Items 2 and 5 of your request; however, no information 
was found.  Therefore, a no records determination was made. 
 
 Should you decide that an appeal to this decision is necessary, you must write to the 
Secretary of the Air Force, Thru:  HAF/IMIO (FOIA), 1000 Air Force Pentagon, 
Washington DC 20330-1000 within 60 calendar days from the date of this letter.  
Include in the appeal, your reasons for reconsideration, and attach a copy of this letter. 
 
 Additionally, we requested assistance from the Air Force Historical Research 
Agency (AFHRA) and the Air Force Flight Test Center for Item 1 with negative results.  
AFHRA suggest you try NASA, if you have not done so already. 
 
 Please contact the undersigned at (703) 693-2736 should you have any questions 
and refer to case #2010-04186-F.  There are no fees associated with the processing of 
this request in this instance. 
 
             Sincerely 
 
      
 
             JOHN M. ESPINAL 
             FOIA Disclosure Officer 
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